
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be focusing on poetry and performance poems in particular. 

We will be retelling stories in an interesting manner to an audience, before 

recapping our learning over the term. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be learning to use short multiplication to multiply 4-digit 

numbers by 1-digit numbers and will use this to multiply amounts of money; solve 

word problems involving multiplication including two-step problems and finding 
change. We will also use long multiplication to multiply 3-digit and 4-digit numbers 

by teen numbers. 

 
In Science, we will be assessing the children on what they have learned over the 

duration of our current Science topic ‘Food Chains’.  This will include questions 

about key terminology such as: producer, consumer, prey, predator, adaptation. 

We will also be introducing our new topic of ‘Force and Energy’ in preparation for 
next term.  

 

Our IPC will be looking at the advantages and disadvantages of living in Qatar and 
discussing what factors are important for us to have a good quality of life.  We will 

also be trying to develop solutions to global problems such as air pollution and 

overcrowding.    
 

In ICT, we will be starting to look at using Scratch as a program and how to create 

a game. 

 
In PSHE, we will be creating a game to play as a group in the playground. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 
tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 

Year group.  

 
 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (22 – 26 October 2017) 



Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 6 Team 
 


